
 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

I am a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board as a former educator and an 
attorney residing in north Florida.  I feel Keiser University does an excellent job in instilling 
student soft skills and academic excellence. Keiser University is important to our organization 
and community for educating and grooming disciplined criminal justice professionals.  

As you may be aware, there is a shortage of college educated criminal justice 
professionals, Keiser University helps the industry fill this void. Although I am new to the Keiser 
University Advisory Board, its reputation is known for being a pipeline of community criminal 
justice practitioners. If given the opportunity I would consider hiring Keiser students and I would 
whole heartedly recommend Keiser graduates. 

Thank you, 

 

Kendra A. Hollern, Esq. 

 

 


